SUPREME COURT

REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA

Chief Justice Sundaresh Menon
Supreme Court of Singapore

Tartu, 3 October 2024
Co-operation regarding the use of artificial intelligence in the judicial system

Dear Chief Justice Menon,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for accepting our proposal for co-operation. Our
working group is looking forward to our fruitful collaboration. We are glad to have the
opportunity to learn about the digitalisation journey of the Singapore judiciary and discuss the
use of artificial intelligence in the court system.

Mrs. Karin Leichter-Tammisto (Karin.Leichter-Tammisto@riigikohus.ee), Legal Adviser to
the Chief Justice of the Supreme Court of Estonia, is the point of contact regarding this project.
She will reach out to Justice Aiden Xu to discuss next steps.

Please accept, Chief Justice Menon, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kdve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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